
PRAYER FOCUS 
SUNDAY 
We thank you Heavenly Father for another 
week ahead; help us to support others 
through the week, and heal those known to us who are 
currently unwell or suffering in any way. 
MONDAY 
Lord, help all the Trustees to focus on the work you gave 
each of them to do; give them fresh ideas to enable the 
nursery and the bedsits to flourish. 
TUESDAY 
Heavenly Father, lift our spirits when we feel low; we thank 
you for blessing us with the joy of looking after young 
children; give us the strength and patience we need, and 
also wisdom so that we can teach them the right way. May 
the children come to nursery with smiles on their faces and 
love in their hearts, and make them always ready to learn. 
WEDNESDAY 
Lord, encourage the young mothers to have a positive 
outlook on life; show them that this is a new chapter in their 
life, moving forward in looking after their child. Help them 
to find the right job or go for further education to enable 
them to support both themselves and their child. 
THURSDAY 
Lord, continue to protect all the children as they move on 
from here; help them to make good decisions as they grow 
older. We ask that they may grow up to have a personal 
relationship with you.  
FRIDAY 
In the bible it talks about authorities (Romans 13.4): guide 
the managers and all in authority at CFC to have integrity 
and ensure things run smoothly. 
SATURDAY 
As the festive season draws near, help us, Lord, to 
remember the true meaning of Christmas. We thank you for 
baby Jesus who was sent to make the world a better place. 
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A BIG  
THANK YOU!  
...to all our supporters ...to all our supporters 

for the kind and for the kind and 

generous donations you generous donations you 

have given us over the have given us over the 

past year. Our work with past year. Our work with 

vulnerable young vulnerable young 

families really does families really does 

depend on the depend on the 

generosity of the generosity of the 

individuals and churches individuals and churches 

who continue to support who continue to support 

ususττno matter how big no matter how big 

or small an amount. or small an amount.   
You can now donate to 

us through the Just 
Giving website too: 

www.justgiving.com 
Simply type Christian 
Family Concern in the 
ΨǎŜŀǊŎƘ ŦƻǊ ŀ ŎƘŀǊƛǘȅΩ ōƻȄΦ 

from all of us at Christian Family Concernfrom all of us at Christian Family Concernfrom all of us at Christian Family Concern    

Christmas Christmas 

card card   

designed designed   

by Manha, by Manha, 

aged 3aged 3   



Sharing the Christmas MessageSharing the Christmas Message  
Preparing for Christmas can be a lot of Preparing for Christmas can be a lot of 

work. With the pressure of buying gifts, work. With the pressure of buying gifts, 

sending cards, decorating the home, sending cards, decorating the home, 

putting up lights, cooking various putting up lights, cooking various 

meals, going to parties, and all the meals, going to parties, and all the 

ŎƭŜŀƴƛƴƎ ǳǇ ŀŦǘŜǊǿŀǊŘǎΣ ǘƘŜǊŜΩǎ ǎŀŘƭȅ ŎƭŜŀƴƛƴƎ ǳǇ ŀŦǘŜǊǿŀǊŘǎΣ ǘƘŜǊŜΩǎ ǎŀŘƭȅ 

little time to actually enjoy the little time to actually enjoy the 

meaning of Christmas.meaning of Christmas.  
Christmas is a party. Specifically it's a 
birthday party τ for Jesus τ and 
birthdays are meant to be celebrated. 
This is why we say "Merry Christmas!" 
Ironically, at most Christmas parties the person whose birthday we're 
supposed to be celebrating is completely ignored. He's never even mentioned. 
Although Jesus is the reason for the season, he's often overlooked or merely 
mentioned alongside Santa. 

 

We learn the reason to 
celebrate the birth of Jesus 
from the angels who say to 
the shepherds of 
Bethlehem. "I bring you 
good news of great joy that 
will be for all the 
people." Luke 2:10  
 

The good news of Christmas is worth celebrating for three 
reasons. It is personal: "I bring YOU." It is positive: "GOOD 
ƴŜǿǎ ƻŦ ƎǊŜŀǘ ƧƻȅΦϦ !ƴŘ ƛǘ ƛǎ ǳƴƛǾŜǊǎŀƭΥ άŦƻǊ ![[ ǘƘŜ 
people." It doesn't matter who you are, what you've 

done, where you've been, 
or where you're headed τ 
this news is for YOU.  Have 
a very Merry Christmas! 
 

Tim Allen, Community 
Pastor at Croham Road 

Baptist Church 

Christmas has arrived at Christian Family Concern!Christmas has arrived at Christian Family Concern!   
Christmas has arrived at Christian Family 
Concern as you can see from the pictures 
in this newsletter. This year we decided to 
change the format so it is more like a 
Christmas card, with the excellent picture 
on the front from one of our budding 
artists. It will give you a flavour of all the 
hard work that goes into making Christmas 
a special and happy one when we celebrate 
the birth of our Lord and Saviour.  

 

We held our Christmas service 
which included our nursery 
children performing the 
Christmas Story and singing to 
the congregation. The church 
was full and everyone heard the Christmas message of 
hope and salvation.  It was good to see a large number 
of the young mothers and babies attending the service, 
with two of their children 

starring as angels in the nursery production.  
�7�K�H�U�H���L�V���V�W�L�O�O���P�X�F�K���W�R���S�U�H�S�D�U�H���I�R�U�«�«���&�K�U�L�V�W�P�D�V��
meals and gifts for our young mothers and babies 
and a party for the nursery children, along with 
many Christmas activities for everyone at CFC.  
 

However, I would ask that you join me in praying 
that the true meaning of Christmas shines through 
in everything we do this Christmas, and that those 
who use our services will understand more about the 
baby born in a stable who brings salvation for us all.  
I wish you a blessed and happy Christmas and bright 
hope to face the challenges of the coming year.  
�´�*�O�R�U�\���W�R���*�R�G���L�Q���W�K�H���K�L�J�K�H�V�W�����D�Q�G���R�Q���H�D�U�W�K���S�H�D�F�H���W�R��
�P�H�Q���R�Q���Z�K�R�P���K�L�V���I�D�Y�R�X�U���U�H�V�W�V�µ������Luke 2.14 

Mari Walters, Operations Manager  

Would you like to 
join our Board of 
Trustees? Are you 

able to attend 
meetings here in 

South Croydon 6τ10 
times a year? If so, 
we would love to 
hear from you! 


